
 

 

 

 

August 8, 2018 

 

Mr. Frye, 

The Meadville Boys & Girls Cross Country Teams would like permission 

to attend the Bulldog Stampede Cross Country Invitational in Buffalo NY 

on October 13, 2018.  The cost to the district would be entry fee, 

$120.00, and two vans for transportation to and from Buffalo.   

Thank you. 

Coach Chuck Jones 

 


